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Dear Parents/Guardians:

During the month of April, your son or daughter will take the Stanford Achievement Test, Tenth Edition (SAT-10). The SAT-10 is a standardized test given in the Miami- Dade County Public Schools to measure your child’s achievement in reading and mathematics.  Teachers use the results to plan units and lessons that strengthen students’ skills, and to make sure that your child receives appropriate support and services.  In addition, the SAT-10 is used to identify students eligible for District programs and to gauge the efficacy of District initiatives.

This year, the SAT-10 testing window is April 13-30, 2021. Your child’s school is taking all necessary precautions to provide a safe environment for this test. It is important for your child to be present. All students attending in person will participate, and all students learning online are strongly encouraged to return to the school for this important test.   Even so, the decision to return to the school for the test ultimately rests with the parents and/or guardians; the District will honor a family’s decision to choose not to send their child to school to take the SAT-10 if they are engaged in distance learning due to COVID-19. 

Individual Student Reports will be provided in the fall of 2021-2022 school year.SAT-10 results are also posted on the Parent Portal as soon as they are available.

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please contact the school. Sincerely,

